
  Ephraim Mogale Local Municipality  

ERRATUM NO.1 

Notice is hereby given to the public with regards to the Tender advert that was placed in the Sowetan 
newspaper on Friday, 21st July 2023: 

The purpose of this notice is to make correction to the project 8-3-461 Appointment of a maximum of 
5 panel for Provision of Legal services for 36 months: 

• The appointment will be of a maximum of 10 panel members for the provision of legal services.  

Please note that the new closing date shall be 06 September 2023 at 12:00 (Wednesday) 

For any administrative enquiries you can contact the Supply Chain Management Unit 
at 013 261 8450/8462/8496/8448/8541, or by email to 
ephmlmsupplychain@emogalelm.gov.za  

Apologies for any inconvenience that might have been caused. 

MOROPA M.E 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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